
The Bear Creek CAC meets 
regularly on the second and 
fourth Thursdays of each 
month at 4:30pm on the first 
floor of Redmond City Hall, 
15670 NE 85th Street.  No-
vember and December meet-
ings have been moved to ac-
commodate holidays.  Future 
meeting topics include: 

 1 2 / 3  a n d  1 2 / 1 7 : 
Neighborhood vis ion 
statement implementation 
strategies  

 

Future meeting topics are al-
ways available online at 
www.redmond.gov/intheworks/
bearcreek.  Click on Meeting 
Information at the top of the 
page.  
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Neighborhood vi-
sion statement—
your input 
needed! 

Since the September 
24th vision event, the 
Bear Creek Citizen Ad-
visory Committee (CAC) 
has been working hard 
to take your ideas and 
synthesize them into a 
neighborhood vision 
statement.  The CAC is 
reviewing drafts pro-
vided by City staff and 
needs your input.  Please 
provide it by reviewing 
the vision statement at 
w w w . r e d m o n d . g o v /
intheworks/bearcreek and 
sending comments to 
Jeff  Churchi l l  a t 
jchurchill@redmond.gov .  



The Bear Creek CAC is considering two 
neighborhood boundary changes that it 
believes will result in better participation 
opportunities for residents and business 
community members alike. 

The first change would add multi-family 
areas west of Avondale Road to the Bear 
Creek neighborhood.  The CAC is con-
sidering this change because: Avondale 
Road is a major shared experience for 
people on both sides of the road; it al-
lows the Avondale corridor to be ad-
dressed as part of one neighborhood plan 
update; there was little participation from 
the area west of Avondale Road during 
the Education Hill neighborhood plan 
update, and so this affords another par-
ticipation opportunity; and it would result 
in a better population balance among 
neighborhoods.  The City has included 
this area in outreach efforts since the start 
of the neighborhood plan update. 

The second change would move most 
Business Park- and Industry-zoned land 
along Union Hill Road into the Southeast 
Redmond neighborhood.  Among the 
reasons the CAC is considering this 
change are that: similar industrial land 

uses exist on both sides of Union Hill Road; there is 
interest from the business community in making this 
change so that business community members can fo-
cus on one neighborhood plan update instead of two; 
and it allows the Union Hill corridor to be addressed 
as part of one neighborhood plan update. 

The map above shows these proposed changes. 

Do you support these changes?  Do you have ques-
tions or concerns about them?  Please let the CAC 
know.  Contact the CAC by contacting staff liaison 
Jeff Churchill at jchurchill@redmond.gov or 425-556-
2492, or attend a CAC meeting. 

Proposed neighborhood 
boundary changes 
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Stay informed 

Visit www.redmond.gov/intheworks/
bearcreek for the latest information. 

Email jchurchill@redmond.gov or call 
425-556-2492 to be added to the Bear 
Creek Neighborhood distribution list. 

Watch for event announcements on 
RCTV, in Focus magazine, and in the 
Redmond Reporter. 


